
 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

PAC meeting January 17 

Pizza day January 13 

Movie Night February 3 

 
PAC Meeting  
The next PAC meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 17 at 7 pm in the school library. 
PAC meetings are open to everyone and free babysitting is available. Please contact Ingrid 
Bahng at Ingrid.bahng@telus.net if you require babysitting so that we can ensure we 
have enough sitters on hand. Please note the following upcoming PAC meeting dates for 
2012: February 29, May 3rd, and June 12th.  
 

Pizza Day                                                         
Pizza days are back! The next pizza day is January 13. $5 buys a slice of pizza, a bag of 
chips, and a beverage.  Please note the following upcoming pizza days: February 10, 
March 9, April 13, May 11, and June 8.  
 
 

After School Sports & Snack 
Tuesdays and Thursdays starting January 10th from 3 to 5 pm for $2, the staff from the 
City of Coquitlam will lead a variety of games and sports activities for the kids. During the 
session a nutritious snack will also be provided. This is a great way for kids to have fun 
and be active. Please remember to send your child with a water bottle and running shoes. 
 

Movie Night: Puss N Boots 
On Friday February 3rd, the PAC will be presenting Puss N Boots at 7 pm in the school 
gym.  Admission is by donation.  Concession stand offering hotdogs, popcorn, water, and 
candy bags will be open at 6:30. All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Want to Stay Informed? 
 Check out Eagle Ridge PAC website: 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/eagleridge/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx 

 Join the email distribution list by emailing your contact information to 
eagleridgepac@sd43.bc.ca 

 Check us out on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/pages/Eagle-Ridge-
PAC/198286986277 
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 PAC Executive 
 for 2011-2012 

EXECUTIVE 

PAC President 
Ingrid Bahng  

PAC Vice President 
Kelly Teigen 

PAC Secretary 
Thomas Waldeck 

PAC Treasurer 
Soha Abdelbaqui and 
Jinah Kim 

DPAC 
Marsha Mullen 
 

COMMITTEE 
MEMBERS 

Hot Lunch Program 
Ingrid Bahng 
 

Fruit & Veggie Program 
Leah Questroo 

Fundraising Coordinator 
Gabriella Jakab-Fairbank 

Volunteer Coordinator 
Nancy Reimer 

PAC Website & 
Newsletter 
Luisa Liberatore 

PAC Parent Education 
Denise Potter  
Joanne Terry 

PAC Emergency Prep. 
Kirsten Ueland 

Traffic and Safety 
Corrie Noble 

School Planning Council 
Shondrea Aasman 
Nancy Reimer 
Kelly Teigen 
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Last November, the Eagle Ridge PAC put out a call for volunteers and got a good response. As you know many 
events and activities at the school can’t happen without the participation of parent volunteers.  These events 
not only improve our children’s school experience but also act as great fundraisers. The PAC’s fundraising 
activities result in more books for the library, new sport equipment, and school room technical upgrades.   
 
Thank you too all those who were able to help. The PAC would also like to recognize Nancy Reimer for her 
leadership, time, and dedication for the Secret Shopper event that took place last December.  This resulted in 
a profit of $1200 for the school. In addition, two huge boxes of toys and books were donated to the Children’s 
Hospital.   A heartfelt thank you to all the wonderful volunteers and staff that supported this incredible 
event...it could not happen without you.  


